

Dear National Beta Principal,

Congratulations to the National Beta Sponsor(s) and Beta students in your school for achieving 2022-2023 **National Beta School of Distinction** status. This national award speaks highly of your commitment to academic excellence and illustrates your dedication to preparing students for their future.

National Beta is the nation's largest independent, non-profit, educational youth organization. We are committed to recognizing and promoting high academic achievement, rewarding and nurturing worthy character, improving student leadership skills, and encouraging service to others. The students in your school understand the importance of these qualities and exemplify the Beta motto, *Let Us Lead by Serving Others*.

Thank you for all you do as an administrator in supporting the success of your staff and students. A National Beta Club in your school provides a unique learning experience that allows students to achieve lifelong goals. We appreciate your continued focus on fostering activities that ensure all students can achieve success. Again, congratulations on being named a *National Beta School of Distinction*.

Sincerely,

Bobby Hart

Chief Executive Officer

Enclosure: National Beta School of Distinction Banner